
SENATE FINANCE COMMITTEE

WASHINGTON March 27, 1883

My dear sir;

I tender to you my hearty

congratulations about the prospects

of your $75,000. library; and I

only hope that you will secure

the piece of ground on the right

of the present buildings, for its

location.

Very truly yours,

Justin S. Morrill

Presd't M.H. Buckham,

Burlington, Vt.


